
 

 

 

President Report 2023-2024 

Another amazing year of hockey has come to an end with so Many accomplishments for our 
Players, Parents and Volunteers 

I want to thank the Coaches, ASST Coaches, Managers and whoever else spent time getting our 
BMHA teams through a great season. 

Thank you, Kelly and Kerilee, for everything in the office, all this wouldn’t be possible without you 
both. 

As I finish my final report as President being in this position for 5 years and the Board for over 10 
years I would like to appreciate all the current and former board members for their work in making 
hockey a rewarding experience 

Last by not least I want to thank all the Membership for giving me the privilege of being President,  
its time for me to move but will miss everything and BMHA is in great hands with the Board moving 
forward. 

 

Kyle Kellgren 
President 
BMHA 


